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June newsletter. 

 
We are still keeping busy at the club and are pleased to see so many new 
people visiting and many joining up as members. Welcome to you all. 
 
We had a great turn out for the Queens Birthday weekend Jam session. 
The music fired up around 4pm and finished about 10.30pm. Thanks to 
those who participated and turned the afternoon into a great event. 
 
The rugby season is well under way and we will be playing all of the 
‘important’ games live on our big screen. The usual couch raffle will be run 
for the major games. Don’t forget to bring your friends but they must be 
signed in by you.  

• 23rd June [3rd game] - AB’s Vs Ireland Steinlarger Series  
• July – Super Rugby Series 
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Quiz nights have been well attended and Geoff and Sue are challenging 
the entrants with their curly questions. It is a fun night and only $2 
entry. The next night is Wednesday 11th July at 7.30pm followed by 
Wednesday 15th August and 12th September, the final night. Tables of 
four are required but we can add you to a group if you don’t have a team.  
 
Sue and Simon Askham with Julie and Ross Bryant have been top 
performers so far this season, and have been taking home the wine! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mid Winter Christmas Dinner and Entertainment.  

• 30th June at 7pm.   Members only.  
• 2 course meal.  
• Live entertainment from the talented and versatile ‘Shy and 

Retiring’. 
Watch out for the flyer being e-mailed to you soon for details 
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AGM –  
Our annual AGM will be held on Sunday 24th June at 3pm. All welcome. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
IMPORTANT! Agenda and reports are enclosed, as separate attachments. 
 
Memberships – Memberships are about to come up for renewal. You will 
receive a renewal notice soon. If you have friends wanting to join our club 
then they can pick up a membership form from the bar. The new 
membership year runs from 1st July. It is great to see so many people 
rejoining and making use of our great facility.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   

 

 

‘The Fork N View Bistro’ at the boat club is 
pleased to have their new menu up and running.  
 
We are getting very good feedback from those 
eating at the club. Wayne and Dennis are 
offering great food and we are pleased to have 
such a special place for you  to sit down and 
enjoy it.  
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